
School Board Meeting: December 11, 2023

Subject: Out-of-State Trip
World Languages to France

Presenter: Scott Thielman
Superintendent

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION:

recommend approval

DESCRIPTION:

BHS has an ongoing exchange program for students to experience a cultural and 
linguistic experience in France.  Twenty-two BHS students will travel during spring 
break in April 2024.  No changes have been made to the itinerary since the presentation 
in September.


